
Neighbourhood Plan Review Steering Group – Report to the Parish Council.  
 

for the meeting of June 6th, 2019 
 
 
The group met on May 20th. Eleven members attended. We have an additional member from Hambrook, 
Roger Gowlett. The amended terms of reference have been circulated to the group. 
 
There was a new suggestion that a register of interests should be maintained, made up of declarations for 
each member of the committee, mirroring the Parish Councillor’s personal declarations. There were mixed 
views as to whether this was necessary, or even an intrusion of members’ privacy. It was decided that since 
this is a Parish Council sponsored advisory committee, the Council should decide if it wanted to press this 
matter.  
 
The national funding window for NP grant applications in 2019/20 has now been opened by the 
Government. Troy Planning has been liaising with the Clerk and the necessary forms completed.   
 
The meeting considered several documents from Troy Planning. 
Summary of the initial NP review 
Area Analysis 
Site Development Capacity exercise. 
 
The group both collectively, and within a working party, has been considering the elements that will be 
brought together and will influence the direction of the NP, and the related NP policies.  
 
A paper describing aspects of the NP process was prepared for circulation at the Annual Parish Meeting. 
 
The next meeting is planned for June 10th 
 
Stephen Johnson 
May 28th 2019  


